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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 4:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Joanne Volpe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to object to Hydro One's plan to replace the seasonal class with the new Residential classes. I already
pay a ridiculous amount for Hydro - of which $59 is cost unrelated to usage. With the new class, my costs will
double without using a single Watt of energy! From Nov-May, my usage is nil.

From May-October, my usage is miniscule and is based on Estimated usage which is higher than actual usage.
This is nothing more than a shameless money grab. This is not acceptable and needs to stop. How about you learn
to manage your expenses instead of finding ways to download your
mismanagement onto innocent customers? Totally disgusting and unacceptable.





